
 

 
 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Subject:  558-E2 (1/2” CTS Suspensulator™)  
 

Date:       June 2019 

 

 

 

Please be advised of design changes to our  

½” Suspensulator (558-E2). 

 

These changes and improvements allow us to  

produce more parts quicker with a new mold. 

 

This is a rolling change, so we will continue to ship old-style parts until our inventory is 

depleted.   

 

The spec sheet and product image on the website will be updated within the next few 

days.     
 

Please contact your Sioux Chief representative for any additional information or to  

request samples of the newly designed 558-E2. 
 

 

Thank you, 

 
Carol Flanagan 

Product Group Director - Support 
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